
From: 	 Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
To: 	 Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/5/2011 10:39:29 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: ATF Meeting 

It would probably be best if you called him. 786 298 6042. Thanks dude. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2011 10:30 PM 
To: Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Subject: Fw: ATF Meeting 

FYI: It looks like the discussion is what we anticipated: : 	 DP 
i 	 DP 	 i 

i J_. 
i Since Chris called you, do you want to give i 	 . DP  

him an informal heads up tomorrow? I am also happy to call him, if you want to shoot me his 
number. 

I hope this is useful. 

Thanks, sir. 

Brad 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2011 09:57 PM 
To: Smith, Brad (ODAG); Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: ATF Meeting 

Brad -- tomorrow, you can let them know all of those things! 	 DP L. 
DP 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2011 01:01 PM 
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: ATF Meeting 

Hi Lisa and Stuart, 

I apologize for bothering you, but ATF's chief of staff reached out to me earlier today and 
told me that Melanie had scheduled a meeting between Ken Melson and the DAG for Monday. He was 
curious if there were particular topics Ken should be prepared to discuss. I haven't yet 
responded to him, but I suspected that the DAG probably wanted to discuss . r. 	 DP 

DP 

---i I did not, however, want to get ahead of anything, and I 
thought I should check with you before responding. 

Thanks, 

Brad 

DP 
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